SIERRA NEVADA UNIT, WBCCI UNIT NEWSLETTER VOL.26 #5 MAY 2001

It's that time of the month again, May is just around the corner.

Last month we had a lunch at the Grosch's and those present were: Elenere Amidon, The Burnham's, the Damoth's, the Grosch's, the Hersey's, Betty Kopfhammer, 4 Leipper's, the Paul's, and GleeWillis. A good time was had by all and the food was great, Marge is always a great hostess.

Add the following new members to your roster:

KRUMWIEDE, Robert "Bob", and Sandra "Sam" Regular Member #1740

PO Box 7713 Birthdays: Dec.25 and Sept. 5

Incline Village, Nv. 89452 Anniversary:-May 3

775-544-5549 CB Call:- N/A for now

Email: bobnsam@yahoo.com

WILLIS, Glee Regular Member # 26913

629 Manor Dr. Birthday: June 21

Reno, NV 89509-1412 Email:willis@unr.edu

775-323-0696

The Krumwiede's have a 27' Overlander Vintage Airstream and are planning a the to Chicago and then to Sioux Falls, South Dakota for the International Rally. They were members at large before joining our unit this week.

Those of you who were at the April luncheon met Glee Willis who is Head Librarian at the Mackay School of Mines.

In the Sick, Lame and Lazy Department are Fallon members not able to attend unit functions but do keep in touch by phone. Steve Burnham had a knee replaced on April 23rd and is now at home recuperating and doing well. Dale Leipper went into the hospital shortly after Easter; he is missing about two feet of bowel and is doing fine according to Bryan whom we talked with yesterday. Ethel Sandell wrote us a card saying that she had been in the hospital in Los Angeles to have her Pacemaker replaced, but is now home at her her winter address in San Jacinto. Everyone else seems to be thriving.

The May rally will be May 17th to the 20th at Ft. Churchill Sate Park. The hosts Don and Mary Lou Damoth will arrive at the park on Thursday to set up and select spaces for the trailers. They will serve spaghetti dinner on Thursday nite. The hosts will provide the food for the breakfasts. Friday and Saturday night meals will be potluck with the meat provided by the hosts. Friday night will be ham and Saturday night will be London Broil. The costs will be divided up at the end of the rally. Please call Don and Mary Lou to let them know what you will bring for the potluck dinners. Lunch is on your own. That week is National Park Cleanup Week, so we have ordered trash bags from the Good Sam Club so we can do our part to help clean up the Park. Bring gloves if you would like to help. Please call Don and Mary Lou if you plan to bring your trailer or come down for some meals so they can plan the activities. 775-857-1101.

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARY'S

	.					
Birthday's	No.					
Lee Brown	' M	ay 9				
Linda Gamboa	M	ay 21				
Virginia Paul	M	ay 21	the section of the section			
Pete Peters	in production M	ay 23	$= \frac{1}{2} \left(\left(\frac{1}{2} \right) \right) \right) \right) \right)}{1} \right) \right) \right)} \right) \right) \right) \right)} \right) \right)} \right) \right)} \right) } \right) } \right) } } \right) } } } }$	1		
		Property of the	R. T. J. P. A. C. L. J. D. B. B. C.	apa f	static	#11 for

Anniversary's

Bob an Sam Krumwiede May 3

Dale and Virginia Leipper May 14

Don't forget to call Don Damoth at 857-1101 to say if you are coming to the rally. Wishing all of you a Happy Mother's Day and Memorial Day.

Steve Burnham Secretary